# OBJECTION TO KING ST. STAND

From: Sent:

30 January 2013 18:24

To:

Subject:

Taxi Rank Proposal

Dear .

I would like to express my objection to the proposal to put a taxi rank for 5 taxis on King Street Bacup. I work at the Citizens Advice Bureau on King Street and there are already serious problems for us and neighbouring businesses due to insufficient parking in the area. The removal of 5 parking spaces will inevitably make this situation worse.

We have a large number of clients, volunteers and members of staff who have mobility problems. It is vital for them that they are able to park near to the Bureau. I believe that it has been suggested that we use the parking at the police station and opposite the post office. This would not be accessible to those people due to the distance from the Bureau and the elevated position of both areas. Also these areas are generally felt to be unsafe due to it being poorly lit.

The taxi drivers have stated that they have been subject to vandalism on their cars on their present rank. Should this matter not be resolved by the police rather than moving them?

I would therefore ask that the Licencing Committee reject the proposal.

Yours sincerely

Bankhouse Road Blackley Manchester M9 8LY



# OBJECTION TO KING ST. STAND

From:

@onestop.co.uk]

Sent:

30 January 2013 09:38

To:

Cc: Subject: Proposed Hackney Carriage Stand Stand at King Street, Bacup

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear

Thank you for your telephone call this morning.

I write on behalf of One Stop Stores who operate the convenience store at 40 King Street. We would be grateful if you could note our objection to the above proposal as we consider that this would be detrimental to local businesses whose customers already find it difficult to park on the road.

Kind regards

BSc (Hons) MRICS

Estates Surveyor (North, Midlands, Wales & East Anglia)



One Stop, Apex Road, Brownhills, Walsall, WS8 7TS | Switchboard : 01543 363000

\*

# OBJECTION TO KING STREET STAND.

From: Sent:

29 January 2013 21:50

To:

Subject:

Fwd: Hackney Carriage Stand King Street

FYI

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2

----- Original message ------- Subject: Hackney Carriage Stand King Street

From: F

To:

@rossendalebc.gov.uk>

CC

@rossendalebc.gov.uk>

@rossendalebc.gov.uk>,Cllr Christine Gill

@rossendalebc.gov.uk>,Clir

Colin Crawforth

@rossendalebc.gov.uk>

I wish to object to the proposal to appoint a Hackney Carriage Stand at King Street.

King Street is currently used for parking by both workers and shoppers as it is accessible to the businesses in the locality. It is well used and busier now that other on-street parking around Gas Street and Henrietta Street and the car park at Henrietta Street have disappeared for the siting of Morrison's.

The positioning of a Hackney Carriage Stand on King Street would reduce the limited parking facilities still further.

The businesses along King Street (and Union Street) rely on clients, customers and workers, particularly those with mobility problems, to be able to park and have access to the properties easily.

Alternative long-stay car parks at Bank Street and Fern Street are not suitable for alternative public parking as they are remote and, in winter, dark, especially for workers or shoppers who may well be alone and having to return to their vehicles in an evening. They are also not suitable for anyone with mobility problems. Regularly in snowy or icy conditions these car parks are inaccessible.

I therefore feel that King Street is not the place for a Hackney Carriage Stand as it would have a negative impact on many people by reducing level, accessible, central parking facilities.

From:

Sent:

29 January 2013 09:59

To:

Subject:

FW: Taxi Rank on King Street

Attachments:

image001.emz

FYI

Licensing and Enforcement Manager

Licensing and Enforcement Unit Town Centre Offices Lord Street Rawtenstall BB4 7LZ

T: 01700

F: 01706 219334

W: www.rossendale.gov.uk

From: MedicalPractice Irwell (EAST LANCASHIRE TEACHING PCT)!

@nhs.net]

Sent: 29 January 2013 09:48

To:

Subject: Taxi Rank on King Street



Dr A Cormack, Dr K Ealing, Dr J Greenwood, Dr J O'Malley, Dr A Morris, Dr H Wait,
Dr P A Wilkinson, Dr P Williams
Bacup Primary Health Care Centre, Irwell Mill, Rochdale Road, Bacup, OL13 9NR
Tel 01706 253422 Fax 01706 875813

Dear Sirs,

I am writing on behalf of the staff of Irwell Medical Practice to object to the Council's proposal of putting a taxi rank on King Street in Bacup.

Parking for workers in Bacup is bad enough as it is, and the introduction of the new Morrisons will only make it worse. If King Street is made into a taxi rank it will be near impossible for workers to park. There are no practical car parks available for staff at the Health Centre or in Bacup itself.

Myself and one of your colleagues spent many hours traversing the hills and side streets of Bacup trying to locate a safe and secure alternative for staff parking and came up with nothing.

How do you propose to address this problem?

From: Sent:

26 January 2013 19:10

To:

Subject:

Fwd: Taxi rank on King Street Bacup

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Completed

**FYI** 

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2

----- Original message -----

Subject: Taxi rank on King Street Bacup

From:

> rossendalecabproject@gmail.com>

To: Tracy Brzozowski < Tracy Brzozowski @rossendalebc.gov.uk >

CC:

I volunteer at the Citizens Advice Bureau and would like to raise objections to the proposed siting of the taxi rank on King Street in Bacup. I have mobility problems and am registered disabled. Although we have some parking at the rear of the building we still struggle to find parking spots. Many of our volunteers are elderly people who have retired and have mobility problems. With parking posing such a big problem, we will really suffer and I will simply not come. Plus we deal with a wide range of people with failing health conditions and these people cannot walk or use public service, again we will suffer for parking spaces for these people. We would ask you to look at other venues for the siting of this rank, i.e. where the Old Health Centre used to be or even the site you originally gave them behind "Lynns Cafe". We recall that a site was put on King Street some years back and the taxi drivers refused to use it then and it was left empty.

From: Sent:

25 January 2013 13:56

To:

Subject:

FW: Against taxi rank

Follow Up Flag:

Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

As discussed

Licensing and Enforcement Manager

Licensing and Enforcement Unit Town Centre Offices Lord Street Rawtenstall BB4 7LZ

T: 01706

F: 01706 219334

W: www.rossendale.gov.uk

----Original Message----

From

Sent: 25 January 2013 12:54

To:

Subject: Against taxi rank

I am totally against a taxi rank stand for 5 cabs been put back on king street in Bacup. There used to be one years ago and it was never used. There's always a struggle to park on this street already and since you applied a yellow line taking up 6 parking spaces outside one stop only months ago. The parking attendant comes round regularly enforcing bookings and this will just get worse. I work in the sun lounge on king street and clients only tend to call in for 10 mins a time And business is a struggle without any more obstacles been put in the way.

Sent from my iPhone

# OBJECTION TO KING STREET STAND

From: Sent:

25 January 2013 13:27

To:

Subject:

FW: Taxi Rank - King Street Bacup

Hi.

Please see objection to the proposed rank on King Street, Bacup below.

Thanks

Licensing and Enforcement Manager

Licensing and Enforcement Unit Town Centre Offices Lord Street Rawtenstall BB4 7LZ

T: 01706 238602 F: 01706 219334

W: www.rossendale.gov.uk

Frons

Sent: 25 January 2013 13:22

To:

Subject: Taxi Rank - King Street Bacup

Dear

I have seen a notice that there are plans for a taxi rank on King Street in Bacup.

I am concerned that it is already difficult to park in the centre. At peak times it is often not possible to find a free space. Losing a further 5 spaces for a taxi rank will only harm trade to the businesses in the area. Please consider this email as a vote against these plans.

Thank you.

Meadow rark Irwell Vale Ramsbottom Lancashire BL0 0QB

#### OBJECTION TO KING STREET STAND - BUT CHECK WITH WHETHER THIS IS A VALID OBJECTION ...

From:

Sent:

18 January 2013 14:55

To: Subject:

FW: Objection to proposal for a taxi rank opposite Rossendale Citizens Advice Bureau 18

- 22 King Street Bacup

As discussed

Licensing and Enforcement Manager

Licensing and Enforcement Unit **Town Centre Offices** Lord Street Rawtenstall BB4 7LZ

T: 01706 ...

F: 01706 219334

W: www.rossendale.gov.uk

From:

Sent: 18 January 2013 14:53

To:

Cc: Clir Amanda Robertson;

Subject: RE: Objection to proposal for a taxi rank opposite Rossendale Citizens Advice Bureau 18 - 22 King Street Bacup

Hi

Thanks for your email and I will pass this on to our licensing department so your views & objections are fed in to the consultation.

regards

Director of Business, Rossendale Borough Council, The Business Centre, Futures Park, Bacup. Lancashire. **OL13 0BB** 

Telephone: 01706 Fax: 01706 873557

E-mail:

@rossendalebc.gov.uk

Website: www.rossendale.gov.uk

@rossendalecab.cabnet.org.uk]

Sent: 18 January 2013 09:19

To.

Cc: Clir Amanda Robertson

Subject: Objection to proposal for a taxi rank opposite Rossendale Citizens Advice Bureau 18 - 22 King Street Bacup

#### Dear

We are writing to object to the proposed new taxi rank opposite our premises because we believe it will impact negatively on disabled people.

19% of Rossendale CAB customers are disabled.

There is little level-access car parking in Bacup. The Council has already removed the level access car park at Henrietta Street to provide additional space for Morrisons. Its latest proposal is a "double whammy".

in our view the Council should include such provision as part of the Morrisons development.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this matter.

Best wishes,

Bureau Manager Rossendale Citizens Advice Bureau 18 King Street Bacup Lancashire OL13 0AH

Tel: 01706 875 412 Fax: 01706 879 016

Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?

The Citizens Advice service helps people resolve their legal, money and other problems by providing information and advice, and by influencing policymakers.

Notice: this email originates from Citizens Advice, an operating name of The National Association of Citizens Advice Bureaux (Charity Registration Number 279057, VAT number 726 0202 76, Company limited by guarantee, Registered Number 1436945 England, Registered office Myddelton House, 115-123 Pentonville Road, London N1 9LZ). It contains proprietary information, some or all of which may be legally privileged. It is for the intended recipient only. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this email, please notify the author by replying to this email. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or reply to this email (other than for the reason stated above).

This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept by Symantec. Cloud for Content Security threats, including computer viruses